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May 17, 2018 

 

Ms. Valerie Wimer 

Central Utah Telephone, Inc. and Subsidiaries 

7852 Walker Drive, Sutie 200 

Greenbelt, Maryland 20770 

 

Re:  Central Utah Telephone, Inc.’s Proposed Tariff Revisions, Skyline Telecom’s Proposed 

Tariff Revisions, and Bear Lake Communications, Inc.’s Proposed Tariff Revisions; 

Docket Nos. 18-040-T01, 18-576-T01, and 18-2201-T01 

 

Dear Ms. Wimer: 

 

 On April 30, 2018, JSI filed tariff materials on behalf of Central Utah Telephone, Inc. 

(“Central Utah”), Bear Lake Communications, Inc. (“Bear Lake”) and Skyline Telecom 

(“Skyline”). On May 15, 2018, the Division of Public Utilities (“DPU”) filed an Action Request 

Response recommending the Public Service Commission (“PSC”) “reject the tariff revisions and 

order the [companies] to file tariff revision pages under each company’s own docket and tariff 

rather than consolidated under the [Central Utah] Tariff." Aside from the consolidation, the 

DPU’s Action Request Response noted no other deficiencies in the filing. 

 To avoid unnecessary delay and duplication of effort, the PSC acknowledges the 

proposed tariff revisions for each company as filed. However, we ask Central Utah, Bear Lake 

and Skyline to file independently their respective tariff revisions in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 

PSC Secretary 
DW#302245 


